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Dear Mr. Dalrymple,

 

 

 

Attached are comments submitted on behalf of Southeast Alaska Conservation Council et al. regarding the

Wrangell Island Project draft environmental impact statement.

 

 

 

In addition, we are providing a DVD containing the sources cited in the comment letter. The DVD has been

Express mailed to you today.

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Holly Harris at hharris@earthjustice.org

<mailto:hharris@earthjustice.org> or 907.500.7133.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

Sarah Saunders

 

Litigation Assistant/Administrative Coordinator

 

Earthjustice Alaska Office

 

441 W 5th Avenue, Suite 301

 

Anchorage, AK 99501

 

T: 907.792.7101

 

F: 907.277.1390

 

earthjustice.org <http://www.earthjustice.org/>
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